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MINUTES OF MARCH 2022 MEETING

MINUTES READ AND APPROVED---TREASURERS REPORT--

OLD BUSINESS----NONE

NEW BUSINESS---- CLEANUP DAY AND CLUB SWAP MEET SET FOR SATURDAY, 
APRIL 30TH.   BRING RAKES AND SHOVELS, WE WILL CLEANUP AROUND THE 
PITS AND RUNWAY, EMPTY TRASH, REPAIR ROOF AND GENERAL SPRING 
CLEANING. WE WILL ALSO HAVE THE CLUB SWAP MEET AND YARD SALE 
THE SAME MORNING SO BRING OUT ANYTHING YOU WANT TO SELL OR 
TRADE.    MOTION MADE AND PASSED

WARBIRD SANCTION RECEIVED, LABOR DAY WEEKEND 

UPDATE ON JOE MARTINEZ ROAD EXPANSION



WILL COMMUNICATE WITH SCOTT HOBSON ON THE
CITY AND THE PARKS DEPT. WILL GET AN UPDATE FROM

SHERYL SPINUZZI WHO IS ON THE CITY PLANNING
AND ZONING COMMITTEE AND THE COUNTY ROADS

IMPROVMENT COMMITTEE.

FINAL SURVEYING IS BEING CONDUTED AND BRIAN 
HAS GEOLOCATED THE NEW ORANGE SURVEY STAKES 
TO GET AN ACCURATE IDEA OF WERE THE NEW ROAD 
WILL GO, IT IS NOW CLOSER TO OUR FIELD THAN 
BEFORE. WE ARE USING THIS TO GET AN IDEA OF 
WHERE THE FIELD NEEDS TO BE MOVED TO MEET 
SAFETY STANDARDS FROM THE AMA. BRIAN SHOWED 
SOME OVERLAYS OF THE POSSIBLE LOCATIONS. 

WE STILL HAVE NOT RECEIVED ANY OFFICIAL NEWS 
OF WHERE OR WHEN THE FIELD WILL NEED TO BE 
MOVED. THINGS ARE STARTING MOVE ON THE JAIL 
CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD SURVEYING.

SHOW AND TELL
JOHN SHOWED HIS LATEST PROJECT AND LARRY SHOWED A NEW LION 
BATTERY PACK TO REPLACE LIPO.

MEETING ADJOURNED

SKY CORRAL R/C CLUB HAS HAD MANY MEMBERS WITH INTERESTING

BACKROUNDS. EVERTHING FROM STEEL MILL WORKERS , TEACHERS
ENGINEERS ,PROFESSORS, AIRLINE PILOTS, YOU NAME IT.

I AM GOING TO FEATURE ONE OR TWO OF THEM THAT MANY OF YOU MAY
NEVER HAVE KNOWN. THIS IS FROM MY MEMORY SO FACTS MAY BE A

LITTLE JUMBLED UP AFTER 50 YEARS.

LARRY



JOAN ALYEA IN 1982 WITH HER MEN TRAINER

JOAN WAS THE WIFE OF DALE ALYEA, BOTH WERE MEMBERS
FROM THE EARLY 70'S TILL THE LATE 2000'S

DALE PASSED AWAY IN 2008 

JOAN STAYED IN THE CLUB AS AN INACTIVE MEMBER

JOAN WAS A TEACHER AT PITTS JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL AND A
MEMBER OF THE 99'S WHICH IS A FEMALE PILOTS

ORGANIZATION. JOAN FLEW A PIPER CHEROKEE 6 FOR MANY
YEARS. JOAN WAS ALSO KNOWN FOR WRITING ARTICLES FOR

MODEL AIRPLANE NEWS.



DALE ALYEA

DALE IS SHOW IN  1982 WITH HIS SHARK QUARTER MIDGET RACER

DALE WAS JOAN'S HUSBAND AND WAS ALSO A TEACHER AT PITTS.

HE WAS A PRIVATE PILOT AND ONE OF THE BEST PHOTOGRAPHERS AROUND.

DALE WAS WHAT WE CALLED A “HOT DOG PILOT”  HE WAS ONE OF THE
BEST FLYERS IN THE CLUB AND COULD FLY ANYTHING.  HE LOVED FLYING
HIS R/C PLANE LIKE A CONTROL LINE. HE WAS ONE OF THE EARLY BIRD RC

FLYERS IN THIS AREA.



COURTESY OF TONY BROTHERTON



NEW CLUB MEETING SCHEDULE
STARTING MAY  4TH MEETINGS WILL BE HELD
THE FIRST WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH THRU
SEPTEMBER. LOCATION WILL BE AT THE 
PUEBLO WEST LIBRARY  TIME---6:00 p.m.

MAY MEETING IN THE  JERRY KING B ROOM, 
ALL OTHER MEETINGS IN THE JERRY KING A 
ROOM

CLEAN UP DAY AND SWAP MEET

SATURDAY, APRIL 3OTH. 

BRING RAKES AND SHOVELS-WE WILL BE
CLEANING UP THE TRASH

BRING ANYTHING YOU WANT TO TRADE OR
SELL OR PERHAPS BRING SOME CASH AND

BUY SOMETHING.

REMEMBER I AM ALWAYS LOOKING FOR
PICTURES TAKEN AT THE FIELD FOR THE

NEWSLETTER




